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Corrigendum 

Tender No. 138(PRCL-RETRO-NLC-YARIK)/2023 

NLC- Dualization and improvement of existing N-50 Yarik 

 

 
With reference to our advertisement published in News and Jehan Pakistan dated 15th November, 2023. Please note 
that the tender submission and opening of Bids on the above account has been extended to 29th November, 2023. Time, 
venue and other conditions remain the same.  

 
                                                                                                                                                                  Zafar Ahmed  
                                                                                                                                                            Head of Retrocession   

Pakistan Reinsurance Company Limited 
PRC Towers, 32-A, Lalazar Drive, M. T. Khan Road, Karachi. 

Phones: 021-99202908 to 14, Fax: 021-99202921-22, 

Email: prcl@pakre.org.pk Web: www.pakre.org.pk 
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